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Illinois Government Finance Officers 
Association 

Downstate Chapter Annual Conference Scholarships 
 
The Illinois Government Finance Officers Association Downstate Chapter will award up to four 
scholarships to first-time Public-Sector attendees for the IGFOA Annual Conference in Peoria, IL on 
September 18 – 20, 2022.  One scholarship per public-sector entity will be awarded to a first-time Public-
Sector attendee.  Each scholarship includes a complimentary registration to the conference. The 
scholarship recipient is responsible for other expenses, including transportation and lodging costs.    
 
Criteria for this award are:  

• Applicant must be a Public-Sector Member of the Illinois Government Finance Officers 
Association, with the Downstate Chapter selected as the primary chapter, 

• has not previously attended an IGFOA Annual Conference,  

• can show evidence of financial need, 

• must currently hold a full-time position for a minimum of a year with an Illinois government,  

• and scholarship recipients may be asked to assist IGFOA staff during the conference. 
 

Application Requirements: 
 
Complete the contact information below: 
 
Full Name_________________________________________________________________________ 

Title_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Organization______________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone____________________________________ Email___________________________________ 

 

In a separate letter to the IGFOA Downstate Chapter Board please answer the following: 
• why you would be unable to attend the conference without this scholarship 
• what you expect to gain from the conference  
• your future plans in the public-sector  
 

Application Deadline:  August 12, 2022 
The Downstate Chapter Board will review all applications.  Applicants will be notified by email on or 
before August 22, 2022, of the Board’s final decision.  
 
Submit a copy of this form and supporting letter to:  
Peoria County, Attn: Julie Kusturin DIGFOA Downstate Chapter Board President, 324 Main Street Room 
501, Peoria, IL 61602 or Email to: jkusturin@peoriacounty.org with the Subject line: IGFOA Downstate 
Scholarship or Fax to: (309) 495-4608 
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